

8 September 2016

Dear Parents, Friends and Families

Lunchtime Football Club – autumn term 2016

As part of enhancing our extracurricular activities, the 'Quid a Kid' football lunch club will resume on **Wednesday 14 September 2016**. The club will be run by a professional who is familiar to our school and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Places are being offered to children in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4.

All sessions will run on Wednesdays and Thursdays, between 12.30 - 1.00pm with the cost being £1 per half hour session per child.

The last session for the autumn term will take place on Thursday 8 December 2016.

Footwear and clothing – please ensure your child has appropriate clothing in school for these sessions. As well as football shorts/tops, the children need to have a warm top and tracksuit/jogging bottoms. Children should also bring in trainers. The children can get quite wet/muddy and wearing appropriate clothing will help us ensure they are dry and comfortable for the afternoon teaching session.

Lunchtime Football Club – autumn term 2016 – booking form		
Child's Name:	Year Group:	
I enclose advance payment of	£24 for 14 September—8 December 2016	
Cash/Cheque (please delete as appropriate). Please make cheques payable to NCF Courses Ltd		
Parent's Name (please print):		
Parent's Signature:		
Date:		